The bushfires in early 2020 absolutely devastated the Australian people, the land and our precious wildlife, our small businesses, our large businesses and made world news for all the wrong reasons.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The fires devastated our koala populations, and if we keep developing fossil fuels it will only get worse – we need to do everything to protect them, not clear their habitat. Our Australian environment, that we hold so dear and share so much pride in, is on the edge of irreparable damage. Please protect it. For the sake of the next generation, the wildlife and our beautiful Australian landscape, think about what you’re really doing by continuing with this project.







